
     Chollerton C of E First School 
School Newsletter 

Be the best you can be through: challenge, nurture, 
inspiration, respect, happiness, inclusion, in a safe, secure Christian family. 

Spring Term, 1st Half 2023   

 
Dear Parents, 
 
May I wish you all a happy and healthy 2023. 
Here are some dates for the next half term – 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
P.E  
This term the children are learning about gymnastics. 
 
Friday 13th January 
Friday 20th January 
Friday 27th January 
Friday 3rd February 
Friday 10th February 
 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit. 
PE Kit 

       Shorts              t-shirt        trainers           long trousers                       
warm top, e.g. fleece          spare socks      

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tuesday After School Club  
This term After School Boardgames Club for Class 2 will take place on: 
 

Tuesday 17th January 
Tuesday 24th January 
Tuesday 31st January  
Tuesday 7th February 
 

Pick up time is 4.15 pm. 
Please ensure you book into After School Club on SchoolMoney so we know who 
is attending. 
 
 



---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reading Dogs – Starting Thursday 12th January 
 
We are welcoming the dogs, Bonnie and Nico, each week, 
starting the first week. They will help the children choose books 
and sit with some of our readers.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Relax Kids  - 23th January 2022 

 
Amanda from Relax Kids is returning to teach the 
children calming techniques. 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Forest School 
Anna Gray will be returning to school on: 
Class 1:  
13th January 
27th January 
10th February 
The children will work in the woods all morning.  
Please ensure they bring a warm coat, hat and gloves. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Music with Mr Brown  
Mr Brown will be providing ukulele and singing tuition on: 
13th January 
27th January 
10th February 
 
If your child has their own ukulele and wishes to use it, Mr Brown will tune it in 
school.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Messy Church – TBC 
 

We will be arranging more crafts and activities for the children 
this term at Messy Church. 
 
Collective Service begins at 2.45. All welcome to join. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Chinese New Year – 
The children will take part in Chinese New Year activities.  2023 
is the year of the Rabbit. 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



 
Cap-a-pie – Climate Change Catastrophie – 
 18th & 25th January  
 

This new show will give you inspiring 
perspectives on one of the biggest 
challenges of our time – climate change. It’s 
all about what children think about climate 

change – their hopes, fears and ideas for the future.  

Cap-a-Pie theatre company worked with hundreds of children from across the 
North of England as well as scientists and engineers at Newcastle University to 
make Climate Change Catastrophe! Everything you see in the show is directly 
inspired by the young people who helped to create it. 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Governors Meeting – 16th February 
 
All governors welcome – 6 pm.  

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Valentines Disco 16th February 
 

We are hosting a school disco for all children. 
Children can come to school dressed in their party clothes. 
£2.50 per child, includes refreshments.  
 

1.15 pm – 3.15 pm 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
School is closed for Teacher Day on  

17th February 2022 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

The last day of school is on THURSDAY 16th FEBRUARY and we return on 
MONDAY 27nd FEBRUARY. 

 
Thank you for all your support last year. 

If you have any queries please get in touch. 
 

We wish you a happy, healthy 2023 
Mrs Davey and all the staff at Chollerton First School 


